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        Department of Parks and Recreation
To:       Honorable Mayor and Commissioners
From:  Robert Baldwin, City Manager

By:   Mark Felicetty, Director of Parks and Recreation

Date:   April 23, 2015
Subject: Fee Waiver Request for I.T. Parker Center from the Tiger Fund
________________________________________________________________________
The Tiger Fund requested a full fee waiver at the April 21st Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board meeting. The request was to utilize I.T. Parker Center on June 13, 2015. The Parks & Recreation Community Affairs Advisory Board unanimously approved their request to waive the full rental cost of $600.00 and is recommending Commission approval. 

All proceeds raised form the Tiger Funds Marian Day Festival goes directly to the Florida Transplant Association which supports the needy transplant patients and families.



